Kiwanis Club of San Diego

We Build



The Tidings

The Online Weekly Bulletin of the Kiwanis Club of San Diego

June 7, 2005

Home Page

Our Program Border Patrol Update Darryl E. Griffen - San Diego Sector Chief Patrol Agent

Chairman of the Day
Tom Bauer - Computer Sciences Corpration

The Tidings Invocator
Corrine LeCates

Club Calendar

CHIEF DARRYL GRIFFEN

Club Information

San Diego Kiwanis Club History

Club Committees

San Diego Kiwanis Club Foundation

We Get Letters...

Club Photo Album

Community Links

San Diego Sector Chief Patrol Agent, Darryl E. Griffen, is a 23 year Border Patrol veteran. He began his career in 1981 at the Campo Station and was later promoted to Supervisory Border Patrol Agent of the Temecula Station in 1987. He was selected as the Assistant Patrol Agent in Charge of the El Cajon Station and promoted to the Patrol Agent In Charge of the El Cajon Station in 1996. In 1998 he was selected as Assistant Chief Patrol Agent in San Diego. He was again promoted in 2001, this time as the Deputy Chief Patrol Agent of the El Centro Sector and served as their interim Chief until being chosen as Chief for the San Diego Sector on November 28, 2004. Before the Border Patrol, he worked for the Warsaw, New York Police Department and the Wyoming County Sheriff's Department.

Chief Griffen is a native of New York and attended Warsaw Central High School. He has Criminal Studies Degrees from New York State Colleges and a Masters in Public Administration from Harvard.

Chief Griffen resides in Alpine, with his wife Georgina and two sons.

Happy Birthday Friends . . . No birthdays this weeek



The Sad Sack Drawing was held and the name
Dick MacCracken was called
Dick was not present and missed the \$200 prize.
So next meeting (6/7/05) the prize increases to \$250
Get to the meetings, you must be present to win!!!







Community Links



CALFSCENE COM • CAUFSCENEGREARTHUNK NET • CONTRACTOR UC #712838 8 S C 15

This week's Tidings Sponsor ---->

NOTES FROM THE 5/17 MEETING & OTHER STUFF...

Persida Drakulich introduced Carol Sasaki to become our newest member. Carol founded the International Humanities Foundation which recently has been working in Indonesia on Tsunami relief. Carol lives in La Jolla. She has two children, David 25 and Crystal 15. Carol attended Washing State University where she earned the MA in International Studies.



We had a another great floral arrangement from Flowers by Coley. After Kizer's opening bid of \$2.98 the bidding started in earnest. We found out who was in trouble at home by watching who was bidding, but finally we found that Tim O'Reilly was in the most trouble because he won the arrangement for Thelma with his bid of \$60.



Drue Jordan, as chairman of the day, showed us the three pages of information he had concerning the speaker. Drue said that in the interest of time he would not read it all - and then proceeded to read about two and a half of the pages !!!